
 
8 March, 2020 
 
To 2020 Entrants  
 
We are pleased to report no changes to the situation in St Barths as it pertains to the coronavirus. There 
have been no additional confirmed cases on St Barths since the one reported over a week ago. The 
French government has not implemented any travel restrictions. 
 
As you may know, yachts are preparing and tuning up for racing at the Superyacht Challenge Antigua 
with their Captains Briefing taking place on Tuesday and racing starting Wednesday. We wish all those 
competitors the best of luck and great racing! 
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